
 

                                          
Great & Little Kimble cum Marsh Parish Council 

The Parish Council Meeting of Great & Little Kimble cum Marsh Parish Council  
to be held at Kimble Stewart Hall 

On Wednesday 11th December 2013 at 7.30pm 
Prior to the start of this meeting a short time will be allocated, subject to the sole discretion of the Chairman of the 

meeting, for statements or questions from members of the public 
 

AGENDA 
   

1 Attendance and Acceptance of Apologies 
 

2 Declaration of interest in any item on this agenda by a member 
 

3 To agree and sign the minutes of the Parish Council Meeting held on 12th November 2013 
 

4 To review and agree the Accounts to November 2013 and agree payments for December 2013 
(List of payments attached) 
 

5 Planning Applications and appeals 
To review and confirm the responses made to Wycombe District Council by the planning working party.  
(Attached updated list) 
 

6 To review and agree on the fencing around the Children’s Play area at the Swan and replacement of 
wooden bollards surrounding the edge of the green. 
 

7 To consider a donation towards the running of the Princes Risborough Community Bus. 
 

8 To review and agreed budget and precept for FY 2014/15 
 

9 Community Right to bid under Localism Act 2011 The Bernard Arms PH – Cllr James Good 
 Update 

 
10 Anti Litter/Dog Waste/take care of your parish children’s poster campaign – Cllr Donna Johnson 

 Update 
 

11 Correspondence, reports and Issues from Councillors and Parish Clerk  
 Parish Council maintained areas (to include grass cutting, play area, litter bins etc) 

o Management of trees on the Green 
o Village Entry Gate – Marsh nr Prince of Wales  

 Report/Issues from Clerk  
 Reports/Issues from Councillors 
 Correspondence Received 

o Chiltern publication from the Chiltern Society 
o HS2 Documents and Memory Stick will Hybrid Bill and plans 

 
12 To receive items for inclusion on the agenda for the next meeting of the council on Wednesday 8th January 2014 

at 7.30pm at Kimble Stewart Hall Committee Room. 
 
 
 

 
Julie Bunker 
Clerk                                                                                                                                                5th December 2013 


